
  MEMO 

1 
 

 

(Department) 
To:  Library Board of Trustees 

From:  Peg Checkai-Library Director 

Date: 5/8/2025 

Subject: Revision of Unattended Child Policy 

 

Background 

P&P met to discuss this policy due to conduct issues inside the building, especially with 

some middle school patrons. These updates, clean up the policy. I’ve included a “red-

line” version along with a copy with all proposed changes. Also included is an updated 

Unacceptable Conduct policy because it was referenced in the Unattended Child Policy. 

Budget Goal  

Keep patrons of all ages safe while providing a wonderful library experience for patrons 

of all ages. 

Financial Impact 

NA at this point 

Recommendation  

My recommendation is to approve the updated policy once it is reviewed by all trustees. 

 


